

Society of the Honor Guard, Tomb of the Unknown Soldier (SHGTUS)

Centennial (TUS100) News Update

February 1, 2021 - Centennial Tidbit #15 Released

The Centennial Committee is happy to release #15 of our tidbits leading up to #TUS100. This episode focuses on the Tomb of the Unknown Soldier Replica by the Exchange Club of Rome (GA). The Exchange Club of Rome has been working directly with our Education Committee over the past few years to help us with the educational mission of bringing the history of the Tomb of the Unknown Soldier, each of the Unknown Soldiers buried on the east plaza of the Memorial Amphitheater, and the Sentinels that stand the eternal vigil to all of America.



This ½ scale replica can be brought into any community as an exhibit, and many times we are able to have a former Tomb Guard join them.

View the tidbit here: https://youtu.be/Z4wWy2Kla0w

For more information on the replica or the Exchange Club and what their mission is, please

visit: https://tomb.romeexchangeclub.com/

SOCIETY OF THE HONOR GUARD, TOMB OF THE UNKNOWN SOLDIER

P.O. Box 1111, Hermitage, PA 16148